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Test of Emergency Alert Siren in 

LaSalle Thursday 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Seskehkó:wa/September 2019)  
 
The Public Safety Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that the Labatt 
Brewery in LaSalle will be participating in the annual alert 
siren test organized by the Montreal Civil Security Center.  
 
The siren test is a technical test aimed at verifying the proper 
function of equipment and the state of preparedness of all 
emergency first responders.   
  
The Labatt siren test is planned for Thursday, 
September 12th at 4:30pm. 
 
Should you require more information on the annual siren 
test, please consult the City of Montreal Civil Security Center 
website, or call the City of Montréal by dialing 311. 
 
The Public Safety Unit can be reached at 450-632-0635. 
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